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Wrapping up the year and looking forward to 2013.

The 2012 calendar year has been a busy one for Morris Finance, especially with
multiple community events such as the Gala Day Morris Finance Parade, Run Geelong
and the Australian Water Ski Racing Championships all being held in November.

It's hard to believe we're approaching the halfway point for this financial year. Morris
Finance has reviewed over 70 million dollars of business so far. We have implemented
a staff Mentoring and Development Program and have introduced an Internship
Program with Deakin University, both of which have proved to be a success.

Morris Finance launched three social media platforms in October 2011. The response
to these platforms has been incredible. Over the course of 12 months, the Morris
Finance Facebook Page reached over 12,000 likes. Make sure you ‘like’ it at
facebook.com/MorrisFinancelLtd and follow us on Twitter at twitter.com/morrisfinance!

Thank you to everyone that completed the 2012 Morris Finance Newsletter Survey. We
are reviewing the results and will be improving and evolving our newsletter
for 2013 so that you can continue enjoying it for years to come!
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CASE STUDY: RT EDGAR

www.morrisfinance.com.au

A GREAT GALA DAY!
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RUN GEELONG

AELA LEASING & EQUIPMENT FINANCE CONFERENCE

Morris Finance MD, Nathan Murray, General Manager of Finance, Kon Likoudis,
and Senior Credit Analyst, Matthew Luehman have arrived back from the 19th
Annual AELA Leasing & Equipment Finance Conference in Sydney. AELA was
born out of a perceived need by lessors for an association which could address
their specific finance product in local markets.

The conference began with Westpac Chief Economist, Bill Evans, informing
attendees about the local market, interest rates and the Australian dollar. Bill
predicts that Australia is in for two rate cuts between now and March 2013. He
commented on the importance of the reasonably priced Australian dollar to
assist with domestic spending rather than online purchases to international
suppliers.

Next were two international guest speakers comprising of Rick Remiker,
President of Huntington Equipment Finance USA and Massimiliano Mio, CEO of
UniCredit Leasing ltaly. Both confirmed Australia as being in a good position,
both past and present, as opposed to the markets that they are currently in.

The conference finished with Australian lawyers giving attendees an update on
the Personal Property Securities Register (PPSR) where details of security
interests in personal property can be registered and searched, and an overview
of the first 12 months of Australia adopting this initiative.

The Annual Conference not only provided confirmation that the Australian
market is in good shape but that Morris Finance continues to be at the forefront
on all regulatory changes having implemented strategic policies to consolidate
itself as a key organisation in Australia.

HOLIDAY TRADING HOURS

Morris Finance will only be closed for the following public holidays:
< (Christmas Day - Tuesday 25th December

< Boxing Day - Wednesday 26th December

< New Years Day - Tuesday 1st January
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